
Hi, everyone! My name is Rebekah
Williams and I am so excited to be joining
Mrs. Williams in the third grade classroom
this year. I moved to Tallahassee in 2019
from Pensacola, Florida when my husband
began grad school. I graduated in 2017
from Pensacola State College with a
degree in Early Childhood Education. This
is my third year working at Killearn Lakes
Elementary and I am looking forward to the
rest of this school year. In my free time I
enjoy traveling, being outdoors and
spending time with friends and family.


